
Pursuant to Idaho Code Section 67-6509 Notice is hereby given, that the Planning and Zoning 
Commission of Clark County, Idaho will conduct a public hearing on October 22, 2020 at 7:00 pm, the 
public is invited to attend and participate. Verbal and written comments will be accepted prior to and at 
the hearing.  The hearing will be held in the city council room at the City Annex Building located at 332 
W. Main Street, Dubois, Idaho. 
 
The purpose of this hearing is to consider updates to the Clark County Development Code, Chapter 11 
Clark County, Cities of Dubois and Spencer’s Floodplain Ordinance and floodplain definitions. These 
updates are required by the National Flood Insurance Program to remain in compliance with community 
floodplain management regulations. The updated ordinance and definitions are available for review on 
the Clark County website www.clark-co.id.gov.  Copies are available to review at the Planning and 
Zoning Office 332 W. Main Street Dubois, Idaho. 
 
 
Dated this day October 7, 2020. 
 
Laurie Small 
Clark County Planning and Zoning Administrator 
 

http://www.clark-co.id.gov/

